
Camp Krietenstein Program Overview 
 

This summer, Camp Krietenstein will be full of many new exciting features that will allow Scouts and 
Scouters to experience the best that our program has to offer.  This update is just a brief overview of 
what your Troop can expect when attending Camp Krietenstein this summer. 
 
Dining Hall 
Our new Dining Hall features many different upgrades that will vastly improve our program capabilities.  
From our new full service kitchen to the audio/visual equipment, our Dining Hall is something to be very 
proud of.  Along with enjoying our meals in the Dining Hall, it also is home to our Administration Wing 
and our Medical Wing.  Our Administration Wing will be where our new office is located.  The Medical 
Wing is where our health officer will be housed.  These facilities are a great improvement and will add to 
the quality of services offered. 
 
Adventure Base 
Our new Adventure Base program is for Scouts 14 years and older.  It will focus on leadership 
development and group dynamics.  The Scouts will participate in the Adventure Base for 2 hours every 
morning and close the week with a trip to the Indiana State University Sycamore Outdoor Center.  This 
program is limited to 10 Scouts per week.  There will be an additional cost of $15 per Scout to cover 
some of the extra expenses.  This program is focused for older boys to hone in on leadership and 
confidence.   
 
Discover Scuba 
We are partnering with Fun Tim Scuba in Brazil Indiana to offer a Discover Scuba Program.  This program 
will take place on Tuesday Night.  There are very strict health requirements associated with this 
program.  The Cost is $50 per Scout.  The class will be 3 hours long.  We may need extra chaperones 
during this trip.  
 
Stand Up Paddle Boards 
We are purchasing several SUP’s to offer a week long program at the waterfront.  The space will be 
limited due to resources but be prepared for an amazing time learning this new skill! 
 
Kayaking 
We are also purchasing a few Kayaks to begin a new program.  Space will be limited. 
 
STEM/NOVA 
We will be adding a few new merit badges in the STEM/NOVA concentration.  These badges are to help 
Scouts identify specialized areas that will help them hone in on their Science, Technology, Electricity, 
and Mathematics skills! 
 
Chess 
If you like playing chess then you know that the Trading Post offers chess boards for your use.  If you 
would like to earn the chess merit badge while at camp, just ask one of the folks in the Trading Post! 
 
Mail Boxes 
We will be utilizing the mail boxes in each camp site this year.  You will need to make sure you check 
them DAILY!  
 


